
From: Margaret L Hansen [mailto:margareth@newvista.bc.ca]  
Sent: August 28, 2018 11:44 AM 
To: Zeinabova, Blanka 
Subject: Application: Christmas Dinner Grant for New Vista Seniors 
 
 
Attn: Mayor Corrigan and Members of Council, 
 
Ladies and Gentlemen, 
 
Re: New Vista Tenants’ Christmas Dinner Grants for November 27 & 28, 2018 
 
The senior tenants of the Winch Tower, Douglas Manor and JS Woodward Courts 
would like to apply for a Christmas dinner grant for an approximate total of 130 guests 
on Tuesday November 27, 2018. The senior tenants of Vista Tower, Margaret Bacchus 
Manor and Grace MacInnis Manor would like to apply for a Christmas dinner grant for 
an approximate total of 130 guests on Wednesday November 28, 2018. For a total of 
260 guests.  After these events, a list of the guests who attended will be forwarded to 
Ms. Blanka Zeinabova or other appointee.  
 
The Christmas dinners will take place on Novembers 27 & 28, 2018 at the New Vista 
Care Home, 7550 Rosewood Street, Burnaby. 
 
We are sincerely grateful for previous grants that have provided a delightful dinner and 
a lovely evening for our seniors. 
 
We hope that Mayor and Mrs. Corrigan or another City Council representative can 
attend each evening. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Margaret Hansen 

New Vista Society 
Campus Coordinator of Volunteers 
 
G139 - 7550 Rosewood Street 
Burnaby, BC   V5E 3Z3 
Tel 604-521-7764 local 1285 
Fax 604-527-6001 
 
Email: margareth@newvista.bc.ca 
 
Visit our website at www.newvista.bc.ca 
 
Member of the Burnaby Senior’s Resources Society and Volunteer Burnaby. 
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